
THE UNIVERSITY OF AKRON
LAKEWOOD

You’re
Invited.

RSVP for this event at
lakewood.uakron.edu/openhouse

UA Lakewood is now at 
Lakewood High School, located at 
14100 Franklin Blvd., Lakewood.

Join us for an open house on 
Wednesday, August 23rd from 4-7pm. 
Learn more on how The University of 

Akron continues connecting the 
Lakewood community with quality 

higher educational opportunities, while 
being a part of a nationally recognized 

research university.

JOIN US AT OUR OPEN HOUSE
WEDNESDAY, AUG. 23RD


